April 2, 2023
Good evening. 

This is David Graves, principal of Northeast Guilford Middle School, North Carolina’s Finest Middle School, with some important announcements.

I would like to congratulate our band students who performed awesomely at the Battle of the Bands competition held in Winston Salem NC on last weekend.

I would also like to send a big shout out to our school secretaries Ms. Mendenhall and Ms. Shropshire, along with the other staff members, Youth Pastor Sean Trollinger and the volunteers of Lebanon Baptist Church for helping in the NEMS Spring Beautification Day.  They did an awesome job of cleaning up the campus.  This is just one of the many things Lebanon Baptist Church does for us.  We are so grateful to be in partnership with them.   They are consistently looking for opportunities to be an impact in our school and community and we just appreciate them so much.

Don’t forget that school will be closed for Easter Break from April 7th through April 14th.

On this Tuesday, April 2, 2023, we will have our last English Language Arts Benchmark for this school year.  Please encourage your child to take this assessment seriously and do their very best.  This and other benchmarks are very important in helping us see how we can better prepare your child for the End of Grade Exams in May.  As we are fast approaching the EOGs the last week of May, we are looking for Parent Volunteers to proctor for those exams.  If you are interested, please contact the front office for more information.

Also, May 1st through the fifth is Teacher Appreciation Week and if you would like to be involve in doing something for our teachers please contact our front office.

And as always thank you for your support as we continue to strive to be North Carolina’s Finest Middle School.

Have a wonderful evening.
